
Dear Members of the House Rules Committee, 
 
I urge you to support the passage of HB 4167. Climate change is severely impacting Oregon already and 
the science tells us that the effects are going to get worse for us, and especially our children and future 
generations. We need to lead as a state in putting in an economy-wide cap with investments going 
towards a clean economy. I have followed this bill and the amendments closely, and I believe the bill is 
ready for a vote. Please help to pass this important legislation in the 2019 session. 
 
Thank you for your work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Eugenia Tam 
Portland, 97217 
 


